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RE: Health Marketing

The health marketing project's sole purpose is to provide the CDC with high-quality timely information that will provide
guidance to reaching and listening to the people, families, and communities that the agency serves. The information
gathered in the process will be utilized to tailor messages, use appropriate distribution and feedback channels,
partnerships and communication modes as a response to urgent events or realities.

This project is deemed as public health practice and non research and, therefore, does not require IRB review.
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